
 

2014 Light Owl Trial   

Saturday 12
th 
April, 2014 

This year we (Paul & myself) have decided to put on an event which 

mimics the Night Owl.  

The differences being that it will be 1 Division, about 280 Kms, mainly 

all daylight & close to Newcastle. Those are the only differences, there will 

still be three levels of navigation. There will be a mix of good gravel & tar 

roads. 

I will be using a different method of scoring. This will be by a Positive 

Method. For every Control that you visit, whether it be a Main or Passage 

you will accumulate (60) points But if you get the Controls in the wrong 

order or Direction you will only get 15 points. You will not score points for 

any Missed Controls. There are a couple of Penalties where points will be 

deducted, basically the more points you attain the higher your finishing 

order. 

I don’t believe in hiding Passage Boards so all Boards will be in a clear 

area, normally on a white post so that it can be seen as you approach. 

There will be a couple of Boards which will, if you look in the right place, 

will also be easily seen from within the vehicle.  

The event will start from Rathmines Park at 13:00 hours, with 

Scrutineering from 11:30, and finish at Rod & Karen Piggott’s at Eraring 

with first car about 17:30, followed by a BBQ. 

Enquiries to nightowlrally@gmail.com.au 
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